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BRISTOL AND DISTRICT SQUASH LEAGUE
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING (NO 3) 2009-10

Tuesday 15th September 2009
Venue: Pat Sherwood’s house
Present:

David Jenkins (DJ) – Chairman/Treasurer

Pat Sherwood (PS) – Ladies League Secretary

Paul Tanner (PT) – Secretary

Jan Ellis (JE) – Avon Squash (part of meeting)
Apologies for absence: Rob Watkins
1. The minutes of the previous meeting were passed as correct.

2. Actions – 

a. It was noted we were still awaiting the costs from Julian Kendall for obtaining the level 2 coaching qualification.
b. DJ was unable to provide the financial programme for this meeting but will present it at the next meeting.

3. Ladies Winter League – PS reported that she had 18 entries for the winter league, noting Cheddar still had a problem with court availability.
4. Mixed Winter League/RW report – RW reported by e mail that there are the same number of teams this year as last, 3 teams had dropped out and 3 new teams had come in.  He also had collected a number of BAD Squash leftovers from Alan Brown which can be used as prizes in the doubles competition. 

Rob has also started a monthly newsletter and has asked for feedback.
Rob also asked whether the BAD squash committee would reimburse a club that had run a marking course but were unaware that BAD squash would fund these courses.

5. Doubles League –  refer to BAD squash newsletter
6. Avon Juniors –  See Jan Ellis report below in AOB.
7. Treasurers Report – DJ reported that our new account was now operative but there was still a slight hitch getting the monies transferred from Lloyds.  He also reported the account was online banking and therefore there would need to be a change in the authorisation of payments i.e. no longer 2 signatures.  He would e mail all committee members each time a payment is made.

DJ agreed he would produce a financial programme for the year at the next meeting.
 8. Doubles Tournament  DJ advised that courts were £1.25 each, he would book when actual numbers were known.  So far there were 12 mens, 7 mixed and 1 ladies entrants.  Closing date is 25th September.
9. AOB – 
a. County Closed – DJ to speak to Richard Coleman regarding running this event.
b. Avon Squash – Jan Ellis (JE) joined the meeting at this point.  She informed of the Avon Squash Newsletter which they proposed to publish quarterly via e mail and they would like to know if BAD Squash wished to contribute articles i.e. a combined newsletter.  The deadline for the first newsletter is 10th October

c. Level 2 Coaching costs – JE was able to provide information on these costs, the fees are £340 and are set by Sport England, however participants have to give up 2 weekends away and they also have to pay their own hotel costs.  DJ reiterated that BAD Squash could supply some funding but a proper application would have to be made.

d. Galleries event – JE advised this event had not taken place as per previous minutes but still hoped to have it before Xmas.
e. Junior coaching scheme – JE informed a parent coach at Thornbury where there is a large junior section would like to produce a structured coaching scheme as apparently noting exists at present, she wondered whether BAD Squash would look favourably at funding.  It was generally felt a worthwhile exercise and a proposal would be looked at favourably.
f.  
Marking courses – DJ to arrange another marking course after the county closed

Date of next meeting Tuesday 1st December 2009 7.00am at Pat Sherwood’s house.
Paul Tanner

Secretary

